
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 29 April 2003 

11. MEMBERSHIP OF COMMITTEES – PAT HARROW 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Tony Gemmill, DDI 941-6701 

 
 With the recent return of Pat Harrow as a Member of the Board it is important that consideration now 

be given to his membership of any of the Board’s Committees. 
 
 The matter of membership has been discussed with Pat who has expressed an interest in serving on 

the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee. 
 
 The Chairman comments: 
 
 “Members are aware of the Council’s current review of Public Accountability costs, including the costs 

of Community Boards, and of our recent discussions on options for cost savings. 
 
 Until there is some further resolution from the Council’s review, and from any ongoing consideration by 

the Board on the level of membership of its Committees, it would seem appropriate that Pat be 
appointed to the Committee of his choice.” 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That Pat Harrow be appointed as a Member of the Works, Traffic and 

Environment Committee. 


